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Comments: We are military, Alaska residents, and will be returning to Alaska next summer. It appears that

Alaska is not very agriculture friendly. Every few months, there is yet another proposal trying to limit the

ownership of sheep and goats on one land or another. Many Alaskans depend on these hardy animals as a

source of self-sustainability and income. Reconsider abandoning these types of Alaskans by enacting

overbearing regulations on the population. 


